THE LOYD E. WILLIAMS PIPE TRADES TRAINING
CENTER PROUDLY ANNOUNCES THE HIRING OF
THEIR NEW “DIRECTOR OF TRAINING"
BRIAN MURPHY!

ASSUMING THE DUTIES OF DIRECTOR OF
TRAINING ON FEBRUARY 2, 2022 BRIAN WILL
BRING HIS EXPERIENCE AND TALENTS TO THE
TRAINING PROGRAM.

WE WISH BRIAN GOOD LUCK AS HE BEGINS
HIS TENURE, AND WE ARE ENERGIZED AND
EXCITED TO SEE THE NEW DIRECTIONS
BRIAN'S LEADERSHIP WILL TAKE OUR
PROGRAM AND OUR ORGANIZATION.

BEST WISHES BRIAN!!!




